
Welcome to First Grade! 
 
 I hope you are enjoying your summer vacation.  The first 
day of school is coming up and I am very excited.  We will 
have fun with reading, writing, and math.  We will also explore  
interesting science and social studies topics throughout the year.   
  

We request the following items for the start of school on August 27. 
____1 durable 2-pocket folder for a “Homework Folder” 
____1 box of crayons for their desk 
____1package pencils for their desk (Ticonderoga is great!) 
____1 glue stick for their desk 
____1 scissors for their desk 
____1 spiral notebook for journaling 
____2 highlighters for their desk  
____6 white board markers (we will supply the white board) 
 & a nutritious snack each school day 
 

If you are interested  in helping the class as a whole, please drop off:  
____baby wipes (for classroom clean-up) 
____facial tissues (for class) 
____boxed cereal (for snacks) 
 

Save the Date: August 20 is our Vanderbilt Open House.   
Our First Day of School is Monday, August 27. I will meet you near the 
front entrance  at 7:50 AM.   
 
Looking forward to seeing you bright and early to start an amazing 
year of learning!   
 See you soon,   
           Miss Hulst 


